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On the afternoon of Monday, December 31st, the suspect pictured above committed a 

Burglary of a Motor Vehicle Offense in the 1400 block of Sens Road at the Valero 
convenience store. 

 
Investigators advise that the crime involved a pair of unknown suspects following the 

victim from Sam`s Club of Houston, with the apparent intent to steal the bulk of 
cigarettes he had purchased for later sales at the Valero store. Once the 

victim/storeowner entered the business, the two unidentified males exited the depicted 
vehicle, and shattered the victim’s driver’s side window in an attempt to activate the 

vehicle trunk release. However, after being unable to gain access into the victim`s trunk 
the unknown suspects left the scene in an unknown direction. 

 
The video surveillance images depict a maroon passenger car, possibly Mercury Grand 
Marquis, with the passenger side doors being silver/gray in color.  The suspect depicted 

was wearing a black shirt and tan pants and the other suspect (not pictured) was 
wearing a gray hooded sweatshirt.  Both suspects were of slim to medium build and 

were between 5’08” and 6’00”. 
 

If you recognize the suspect depicted, the vehicle, are aware of the second suspect’s 
identity, or have any information concerning the crime, please contact La Porte Police 

Department’s Criminal Investigation Division at 281-842-3173. 

 


